Email sent to Wealden on 8th January 2020


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Trevor

Thank you for providing us with the update. I will no doubt be in touch with Julie in due course with questions once Councillors have had time to take it in.

I have been asked to request from you please a detailed written explanation on the basis of which the decision has been made and who was party to the decision making process.

I look forward to hearing from you with this information. 

Kind Regards
Victoria Rutt

